
To the patients of Dr. Elvia Canseco:

Please be informed I am leaving my practice on April 30, 2024. I will be joining a different 
practice in the Houston area.  However, I leave you in the good hands of my colleagues at 
Berkeley Eye Center who remain available to assume your care. Berkeley Eye Center’s staff are 
prepared to assist whenever you are ready to make your next appointment.

If you prefer, you may contact your medical plan/health insurance company for a list of area 
physicians. You may also contact the local medical society for names of physicians near you. 

If you seek care outside of Berkeley Eye Center, a copy of your medical record will be sent to 
your new physician— once Berkeley Eye Center receives your written authorization to release 
this information. You may also request a copy of your records. 

After my departure, you may request a copy of your records with a written authorization form by 
contacting Berkeley Eye Center’s central business office at:
Attn: Central Business Office 
22741 Professional Dr.
Kingwood, TX 77339 

If you have questions, please contact Berkeley Eye Center’s central business office at (281) 348-
4650.

Sincerely,

Elvia Canseco, M.D.


